Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Reply from DECC re 22/157 - Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Dredging at
River Suir & Waterford Estuary

From: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Sent: Monday 30 May 2022 12:34

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Cc: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>; Planning Advisory
<PlanningAdvisory@decc.gov.ie>

Subject: Reply from DECC re 22/157 - Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Dredging at River Suir &
Waterford Estuary

Good afternoon,

Please see a reply below from Trish Smullen on behalf of Geological Survey Ireland (a division of the Department of
Environment, Climate and Communications) for reference number S0012-03 Amendment to a Dumping at Sea
Permit Reg No: S0012-03.

Regards,
Enda Brady,
Corporate Support Unit.

Enda Brady,
Corporate Support Unit,

An Roinn Comhshaoil, Aeraide agus Cumarsaide
Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications

Teach Leamhain, Béthar Ghleann an larla, An Cabhan, H12 A8H7
EIm House, Earlsvale Road, Cavan, H12 A8H7

M +35387 623 7714 T +353 (0)1 6782308
CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie www.gov.ie/decc

From: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSl.ie>

Sent: Monday 30 May 2022 11:07

To: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Cc: Clare Glanville <Clare.Glanville@decc.gov.ie>; GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSl.ie>

Subject: RE: 22/157 - Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Dredging at River Suir & Waterford Estuary

Hi Enda,

Please see text below for return to the EPA.
Thanks,

Trish

Dear Sir/Madam,



With reference to your email dated 21 April 2022, regarding the S0012-03 Dumping at Sea Technical
Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company, please note that Geological Survey Ireland has no specific
comment or observations to make on this matter at this time.

If you have any further queries or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact
me Trish Smullen, or my colleague Clare Glanville at GSIPlanning@gsi.ie.

Yours sincerely,

Trish Smullen
Geological Survey Ireland

From: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSl.ie>

Sent: Monday 25 April 2022 08:32

Cc: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSl.ie>

Subject: 22/157 - Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Dredging at River Suir & Waterford Estuary

22/157

Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Dredging at River Suir & Waterford Estuary. Request for
observations by the EPA. Further details below and on this link.

Regards,

John



